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‘And now we have these three: faith and hope and love, but the greatest 

of these is love.’ 

1 Corinthians 13:13 

 
Faith          Hope          Love 

 

 

Welcome Back  
Hello everyone! It has been brilliant to see everyone’s smiling faces each day! We hope that 

everyone had a safe and restful summer. We would like to send a big thank you to everyone for 

following our uniform dress code. All of the children look so smart walking through the gates and it 

really does make a difference in our learning environment!  

 

All of our important school messages can be found on our weekly newsletter, so please make sure 

you are sharing it at home each week!   

 

 

Breakfast club 

 
We still have places available on our breakfast club service. The club will run from 8am daily to the 

start of the school day.  

Bookings must be made via the arbor app and 24 hours in advance.  

There will be a small charge of £2.00 per day, which includes care from 8am and a breakfast. Entry 

to the club will be via the main gates on Thurcaston Road.  

We hope the club will provide a fantastic opportunity for children to join us for breakfast in the 

mornings.   

In order to gauge the viability of this service, we need parents to take up the chance for their 

children to join us in a morning. We reserve the right to withdraw the club if it is not financially viable 

for us to continue.   

After school clubs 
New clubs start next week please remember to book a place for your child via arbor. 

 

 

School Uniform 
Can we please remind parents that our uniform consists of:   

 A Royal blue jumper or cardigan.  

 Grey trousers, skirts or dress.  

 Blue summer dresses for warmer months 

 Plain black shoes  

 

PE Kit:  

 White T-shirt (no logos)  

 Black leggings/shorts  

 Trainers  
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Healthy Lunch  

 
If your child brings a packed lunch to school please remember to make it healthy for them, please 

follow the link blow to help you get some good ideas.  

 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/#tips 

 

 

Learning we’ve been buzzing about this week!  

 
Each week we will update you on brilliant learning that has been going on across the school! Please 

check back on our newsletter each week!  

 

Term Dates  
Autumn Term 

Mid Term Break Monday 16th – Friday 20th  October 2023 

School Closes Friday 22nd  December 2023 

 Spring Term 

School Opens Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Mid Term Break Monday 19th - Friday 23rd February 2024 

School Closes Friday 22nd March 2024 

Summer Term 

School Opens Monday 8th  April 2024 

May Day Monday 6th May 2024 

Mid Term Break Monday 27th  May - Friday 31st  May 2024 

 School Closes Wednesday 10th  July 2024 

 

School Attendance 
 

The table shows attendance for week ending 1st September 2023 

Class Attendance (%) 

Reception 80.72 

1 89.5 

2 88.43 

3 94.78 

4 89.67 

5 84.69 

6 91.67 

Total 89.18 

 

Congratulations go to Year 3 for the highest attendance of 94.78% 

 

 

Food Bank 
The food bank runs on a Monday at school from 8.40am -10.00am. Please remember to be able to 

have a food parcel you will need to have had a referral. To do this call into the school office and 

make an appointment to see Sharron Garratt commencing We can also offer Hygiene packages, 

fuel support and debt advice If you feel that you need any confidential support for any of these 

please ask to speak to Charmaine Townend 

 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/#tips
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Dates for your Diary 
 

Friday 13th October – School closes for Half Term 

Monday 23rd October – Pupils return to school 

New Monday 6th November Flu Immunisation Reception – Year 6 

Friday 1st December RISE Santa fun run. 

Tuesday 12th December –Peter Pan pantomime, whole school Loughborough. 

Friday 22nd December – School closes for Christmas Holiday. 

Tuesday 9th January – Pupils return to school. 

 

Twitter 
 

For lots of information about what is happening, please follow us on twitter @BSTP_Risemat 

 
 

 

 

Our Community 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


